
 

  

 

   

 
 

 
Long Sutton County Primary School 

Dick Turpin Way, Long Sutton. Spalding Lincs. PE12 9EP 
Telephone 01406 363381 

E-mail enquiries@longsutton.lincs.sch.uk 
Web site www.longsutton.lincs.sch.uk 

Registered Company Number 07788995 
 

Headteacher: Mr B Lord 
 

Tuesday 1st March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
We are sorry to tell you that Mrs Webley has decided to resign from her post as Deputy Head Teacher from the 30th 
April 2022. Since September, Mrs Webley has been a strong leader during a difficult period and has moved the 
school forward on its school improvement journey, always putting the needs of the children first. We would like to 
wish her all the very best and wholeheartedly thank her for her dedication to the children, families and staff.   
 
We are pleased to announce that we have appointed Mrs Hales as Deputy Head Teacher and she will join Long 
Sutton County Primary School from 1st May. Mrs Hales has a wealth of experience both as a teacher and school 
leader with a strong focus on improving pupil outcomes. Mrs Hales will join the senior leadership team working 
alongside the Assistant Heads: Mr Paul Singleton, Mrs Nicki Dowding and Mr Pete Whitehead. 
 
Many of you will already be familiar with Mrs Joyce who is Deputy CEO of Keystone Trust. Mrs Joyce has taken on 

the temporary role as Acting Head Teacher with immediate effect and will be working for the school for 4 days a 

week. This is a temporary measure while Mr Lord continues his recovery. As a Trust, we continue to support Mr Lord 

during his rehabilitation in readiness for his return, although at this moment, we are unsure about his return date. 

We will of course keep you updated when we have further news. 

I appreciate that changes in school leadership can be unsettling for pupils and families. Please be assured that the 

Trust will continue to work closely with the school to provide as much support as possible and to ensure the pupils 

receive the best experience in class every day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

    

Elaine Radley       Chris Wesley 

CEO      Chair of Local Governing Board 
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